Visva-Bharati
Academic & Research
NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that the National Scholarship Portal (NSP) is
now open for applications for the academic year 2025-26. All eligible students are

encouraged to visit the official website at https:// scholarships.gov.in and complete

their registration or renewal process for various schemes at the earliest to avoid last-
minutes issues on the portal. After completing the application, all students are
required to visit Scholarship cum NEP cell, Academic & Research, Visva-Bharati with

all relevant documents for institutional verification of the scholarship.

For any queries or assistance, please contact the Nodal officer of the NSP portal
Dr. Sudipta Das (Post-Doc), Department of Japanese, Bhasha-Bhavana (Email ID-

nodalnsp@visva-bharati.ac.in) or Scholarship cum NEP cell, Academic & Research,

Visva-Bharati.
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Copy for information and necessary action:

All Directors/ Principals of the Bhavanas/Vibhaga, VB

All Heads of the Departments/Centres/Sadana/Offices, VB

All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars, VB
Proctor, VB

Librarian, Central Library, VB

C.S. to Vice-Chancellor, VB

P.A. to Registrar, VB

University Web Master- to upload in the University Website
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